
The Collective 
Worship theme 

This week was linked to 
harvest. We read the 
story ‘The Rhythm of the 
Rain’ by Graham 
Baker-Smith and thanked 
God for the rain so our 
crops can grow.

Children in the Early Years Owlets Centre practise 
writing their names everyday! Harvest donations

As Harvest time approaches, we are aware that 
for many families, times are even more 
challenging at the moment. With Father Gareth’s 
help, this year we are making our food donations 
to the new food collection point within Notting 
Hill Methodist Church, near Grenfell Tower.
Initially, we’d like donations from our parents to 
come to school during the last week of this half 
term; week beginning 19th October. From there, 
we will be able to distribute it out to the church, 
ready to be collected by those most in need in 
our local community.
Please remember, tinned, dried and 
non-perishable foods are the most useful.

Punctuality. Schools starts at 8.55am
Being punctual for school is absolutely crucial. 
Those arriving late miss such an important part 
of the day where the children settle, hear 
important messages and begin their reading 
lessons. Please do all you can to ensure your 
children are in the playground by 8:50am each 
morning. 

Our Edible Playground is now complete! 
Thank you to all the team at Trees for Cities. 
We can’t wait to get planting! 
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“Love is patient.  Love is kind.” 1 Corinthians 13

Google Classrooms will be up and running 
again next week for home learning. Hurrah! 

On Thursday 15 October PC Kallah from the Police 
service is coming in to talk to Years 5 & 6 about 
online safety and supporting each other in class.

There is a Google meet on Thursday 
15 October at 7pm for EYFS parents.

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk


This week at St Clement & St James

This week’s Learning Leaders These 
children have consistently 

demonstrated learning leader 
attributes this week. 

Year 1
Year 2
Year 3
Year 4
Year 5
Year 6

Luka L
Charlie
Diamonique
Niya
Tara
Ryan

Angel of the week: Ambre in Y5
 Ambre is a wonderful member of our school 
community who follows our Christian Values.

She is kind, respectful and thoughtful.
Well done Ambre, we are all so proud of you!

Christmas card             
competition                            
‘Design a                                  
Christmas card                                
for the Bishop’ 

                                                    
Closing date of Friday 23 October, 
and for the designs to be judged 
on Friday 6 November. by Revd 
Gareth Wardell, Parish of St 
Clement & St James

Another 
look at our 
finished 
Edible 
Playground


